The following items were discussed:

- 1. It will cost \$500-\$600 repair steps at town hall and to add one more.
- 2. Salt Shed Law: The legislature did not take any action. We will see if we can stay at Days for three years more. (If legislation does not pass).
- 3. Taxes: Down to Tree Growth. Three Lots of Verne Blake's are acquired, can they be in Tree Growth if Town owned?
- 4. R. Stacey Sub-division: a) one Lot Left off map (1/25th to be added on each Lot. b) Lot behind Jean Henry purchased from Rodney by her daughter.
- 5. Review of Houses: Assessing through Town, some with major changes.
- 6. DEP notice Howard Carr on S. D. Warren waste. Mr. Scavoni is concerned, if he wishes an open hearing could be held so everyone can discuss this.
- 7. Rocky Palumbo to be contacted to do the paving.
- 8. Hazard signs have been ordered for Roland Day Road.
- 9. Still haven't talked with Gany Withey.
- 10. Freddie Hayes would like a badge for dog catcher. There may be a problem with a gun permit.
- 11. We must have a Financial Report per Auditor. We really must have this the First Meeting in August.
- 12. Jim Bowen has not brought in papers for hearing on his liquor license.
- 13. Don Jack will write article and put it in the Shopping fuide re horse and automobiles on sidewalks.
- 14. Jack Kelley spoke with Jim Seelye regarding the permits for the Grange Hall.

Meeting Adjourned.

Respectfuly submitted,

Joan L. Bettencount, Secretary